
 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

BAPTIST WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

 

Church Ladies...You are all invited to join in the Baptist Women’s 

World Day of Prayer tomorrow, November 4, 2019, at Steven’s        

Memorial Church:  9:30 am coffee, 10 am meeting.  We will meet here 

at GPBC to carpool at 9:00 am.   

 

See you then….Linda Breaks 

 

     

ONE DAY ONLY!!! 
 

Please place your canned goods or non-perishable items for the     

Salvation Army in the bins labeled Harvest Food Drive.   

  

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

 

Shoeboxes are available in the Narthex.  Please donate $1 for each 

plastic shoebox, no cost for each cardboard box.  Filled boxes must be 

returned by November 24, 2019 with your $9 donation to support  

getting the shoebox to a child.   

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

Thank you for all of the prayers, cards and calls during the illness and 

home going of Debbie’s father. It means a lot to us to have such a  

caring church family.  
 

Keith and Debbie Martin 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Congratulations to Lynn Walton on the birth of her 

grandson, Oliver!! 

 

 

 

  ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

BAPTIST WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 

 

Church Ladies...You are all invited to join in the Baptist Women’s 

World Day of Prayer tomorrow, November 4, 2019, at Steven’s        

Memorial Church:  9:30 am coffee, 10 am meeting.  We will 

meet here at GPBC to carpool at 9:00 am.   

 

See you then….Linda Breaks 

 

     

ONE DAY ONLY!!! 
 

Please place your canned goods or non-perishable items for the     

Salvation Army in the bins labeled Harvest Food Drive.   

  

 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

 

Shoeboxes are available in the Narthex.  Please donate $1 for 

each plastic shoebox, no cost for each cardboard box.  Filled  

boxes must be returned by November 24, 2019 with your         

$9 donation to support  getting the shoebox to a child.   

 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

Thank you for all of the prayers, cards and calls during the illness 

and home going of Debbie’s father. It means a lot to us to have 

such a  caring church family.  
 

Keith and Debbie Martin 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 

 

Congratulations to Lynn Walton on the birth of 

her grandson, Oliver!! 

 

 

 


